
SPECIAL NOTICE 

March-28-2018 

NJSTART Version 14.5 Upgrade 

The Division of Purchase & Property is pleased to announce an upgrade to NJSTART, the State 
of New Jersey’s electronic procurement system.  

A new, enhanced version of NJSTART (Version 14.5) will be released on April 2, 2018 and will 
feature a redesigned user interface, faster search, and advanced reporting capabilities.  

Version 14.5 provides a more engaging and productive experience to end-users to deliver even 
greater efficiency and transparency. It processes search requests and transactions faster and 
includes some key functionality improvements that make the procurement portal more like an 
everyday shopping experience.  

NJSTART is a procure-to-pay solution that provides complete support for all procurement-
related processes and system requirements, including: sourcing, receiving, vendor registration 
and management, solicitation, quotes, accounts payable, government-to-business punch-outs, 
and requisitioning. 

Version 14.5 features many software enhancements and additional platform capabilities, 
including: 

• Redesigned User Interface – Major portions have been redesigned from the ground up. 
• Faster Search – New cutting-edge search technology helps users get more accurate 

results, faster.   
• Improved Reporting and Dashboards – The business intelligence module has additional 

advanced filtering capabilities. 

Please note that all Vendor Reference Guides will be updated to reflect Version 14.5 changes 
and will be available as of April 2, 2018 on the NJSTART support page at 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/purchase/njstart/vendor.shtml. 

 

 

The Opportunity to do Business STARTs Here!  

 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/purchase/njstart/vendor.shtml
https://www.njstart.gov/bso/

